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MINTUES OF MEETING 

MAY 9, 2016 
 

Present: Barry Iadarola, James Quirk, John Vandersluis, Bill Ambrosino 
 
Absent:  Damon Tinio 
 
James open the meeting at 7:00PM. 
 
Barry makes motion to approve the Minutes of Meeting as written for April 25, 2016; John Seconds, 
all approved. 
 
John Foley attends meeting to discuss with the board about putting an addition to the back of 
building at 1 Cape Road, behind the liquor store.  The addition will be under 500 SF so a Site Plan 
Review public hearing will not be necessary. 
 
Ann Mazar, Kathy Schofield and Mr. Afonso attends meeting to discuss the clean-up of 34 George 
Street to the satisfaction of the Planning Board. 
 
Mr. Afonso is working on getting the bond together so that the board can relase the lots at 34 
George Street. 
 
John Menard appeared before the board concerning the trees that were taken down at 7 Harrington 
Street.  They did not leave much of a buffer and were asked to plant arborvitae trees to fill in the 
buffer zone. 
 
John makes motion to close the meeting; Barry seconds, all approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
Gail L. Wellman 
Administrative Assistant 
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